
About Us: 

 

The Coalition was established on April 20, 2010 at a Strategic Planning Meeting with input from 

family caregivers, and local non-profit organizations that serve family caregivers.  A grant from 

the Greater Wisconsin Agency on Aging Resources (GWAAR) initiated this process as part of a 

plan to develop coalitions to support family caregivers in counties all over the state of 

Wisconsin.  GWAAR continues to provide resources and support to the Coalition.  

Caring for Family Caregivers….. 

The Coalition promotes appreciation of family 

caregivers and provides a variety of education and 

outreach activities through three key programs:                  

 Caregivers Connect                                       

Caregiving Counts                                                    

Care for Caregivers 

The Family Caregiver Survey provides an on-going 

assessment of family caregiver needs.    New goals 

and initiatives are based on assessment information.  


